
 
 
 
 
 

Dated: March 30, 2012 
 
 
From the Desk of the General Secretary 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 

Heartiest Congratulations! 
 
I, on behalf of all the members of CNS Officers’ Guild wish to 
express our heartfelt gratitude and thanks to Airports Authority 
of India management for giving us a patient hearing and 
considering our appeal in granting us the privilege of official 
interaction with AAI management at par with other service 
associations in AAI. 
 
I, also thank all the senior officers and other service 
associations in AAI who have been our support and strength in 
the formation of the CNS Officers’ Guild through the different 
phases of time. 
 
In the end, I take the privilege to thank, on behalf of the Central 
Executive Council, each and every member of the CNS Officers’ 
Guild for having unrelenting faith in us and giving us their 
support and encouragement all throughout this long journey 
which today has brought us to this moment of achievement and  
honour. 
 
With warm regards 
 
S Kobiraj 
General Secretary 
CNS officers’ Guild 


